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March 23, 2020 

In response to the global pandemic currently underway resulting from the spread of 
the Coronavirus (COVID-19) and the resulting quarantines currently in place across 
the nation, the Royal Rangers national office is providing a series of optional 
resources for families and outposts to use with their boys to enable them to 
continue participating in Royal Rangers remotely at home until regular outpost 
meetings can be resumed. These resources can be found online at 

RoyalRangers.com/remote 

These materials will be provided weekly for a limited time to enable parents to 
conduct a form of weekly Royal Rangers meeting at home or to enable outpost 
leaders to conduct meetings online with their boys. Content that relates to the boy’s 
advancement trail is unique for each age group while other content may be the same 
for all age groups. Parents and leaders are free to utilize these materials as they see 
best, helping their boys to complete official Royal Rangers skill merits or 
achievement awards if they so desire or merely using these materials as a basis for 
fun activities together. If official awards are to be completed, parents and leaders are 
encouraged to work together to determine the process for signing off on 
requirements completed. 

Please note that these materials represent one possible method of keeping your boy 
engaged in Royal Rangers during this quarantine period. Your church or outpost 
leadership may choose to provide alternative materials or practices for your group. 

https://royalrangers.com/remote


We, therefore, recommend that you contact your church or outpost leadership 
before beginning to use these resources. 

Our prayers are with you as we partner together in continuing the process of shaping 
your boy into biblical, Christlike manhood. 
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